Uzbekistan Airways begins to carry out flights
within “Hajj-2019"” program

2019 10 September

From July 24, 2019 Uzbekistan Airways announced the launch of flights within the
“Hajj-2019"” program.

Pilgrims from the cities of Uzbekistan, wishing to make a "big hajj", will be delivered
to the city of Medina of Saudi Arabia by comfortable planes Boeing-767 till August 3
of this year. Pilgrims are scheduled to return from Jeddah to their homeland from
August 17 to September 1.

It should be noted that all conditions for comfortable stay of passengers are created
at the airports of the republic and on board of the NAC aircraft. Prayer rooms for
prayer are functioning in the air terminals, and a specialized working group assists
pilgrims at check-in and customs formalities. They are offered a light breakfast in
the departure lounges, and on board the aircraft - high-quality and delicious in-flight
meals prepared according to the special menu of the State Unitary Enterprise
"Catering".



